
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome as ever to our weekly newsletter. A slightly shorter newsletter this week 

This week: 

• Thank you for your understanding with regards to our school closure this week , as a result of the 

NEU industrial action on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July.  

 

• Our Year 6 children who are moving to Carlton Holy Family Catholic High School in September  had a 

successful transition day on Tuesday.  

 

• Pumas and Tigers summer production: Our show rehearsals are progressing well, although it had 

been a real challenge to have everyone together, with Y6 transition days at Snaith last week, Holy 

Family this week and Brayton next week. Add in the enforced closure for strike days and it has really 

limited the amount of time the whole cast can be together.  The children are performing to the 

school on Wednesday afternoon and to parents and family member on Wednesday evening. All 

children from Pumas and Tigers have had a letter sent about ticket arrangements.  

 

• The Teaching Assistants, Office staff, caretaker and I had an action packed and  physical day on 

Wednesday, seizing the opportunity of school closure to make the necessary changes in school for 

our 7th classroom. All of the books from the Grey Temporary Classroom Unit (TCU)/ library & 

community hub, were moved  into the brown TCU/Carlton Owls – this building will host both Owls 

and library in September 2023. The grey TCU will become our 7th classroom in September, with Mrs 

Short’s and Mrs Reading’s Year 4 Pine class being based there. Tables, chairs and resources have 

been moved in as we start to prepare for the year ahead.  

 

• Ongoing improvements in school: I am pleased to report that on Wednesday we replaced the carpet 

in our Leopards /Year 2 classroom and on today our Pumas/Year4&5  classroom will also have the 

carpet replaced.  This is part of rolling investment and improvement to our premises 

 

Carlton Owls.  Our Carlton owls wrap around care facility has been successfully running for a number of 

years now. In this time, we have not previously increased our pricing. Unfortunately, due to the increases of 

costs for food, utilities and staffing  we have decided that we have to  increase the charge per session for 

September 2023. 

From September 2023, after school provision will now be charged at £9  per session. This will continue to run 

from 3.15pm  to 5.30pm. Because of the change of day timings in September , breakfast club will be a little 

shorter in length. As a result, we are not increasing this and it will remain as £4 per morning session. The 

breakfast  sessions are available from 7.30 am onwards. 

Thanks for your understanding with this matter.  
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A reminder of Classes for next year: 

Please see the class names and 
allocated teachers for September 
2023.  

We will be holding a ‘move-up’ 

mornings in school on Friday 14th July 

2  and Monday 17th July 2023 when 

children will be getting the 

opportunity to spend time with their 

new class and teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Important dates: 
Please see some important dates for the rest of the summer term below, for your reference.   
 
Summer Term 2023 : 
Wednesday 12th July   Pumas and Tigers Performance  
    Performance for school 2pm – 3pm  
    Performance for parents 5.30pm – 6.30pm  
Friday 14th July   Move up Morning 1 – internal transition day  
    Year 6 Leaver’s Fest – evening event  
    Reports home to parents  
Monday 17th July   Move up Morning 2 - internal transition day 
Friday 21st July     Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 9.30am – 11am (approx.) 

Friday 21st July 2023  Last of school term/year -  school closed for the summer  break   
Monday 24th & 25th July Disaggregated Inset Days – School closed for pupils 
 
Monday 4th September  Staff Training day 
Tuesday 5th September  Children return to school  
 
 
All dates can  be found on our website:    Term Dates – Carlton Primary (setschools.uk)     
 

 

 

 

Rec Ash Mrs Smith 

Y1 Beech Miss Marshall 

Y2 Hawthorne Mrs  Burton (and Mrs Reading)

Y3 Oak Miss Gray 

Y4 Pine Mrs Reading & Mrs Short 

Y5 Silver Birch Miss Edenbrow

Y6 Willow Mrs Jevens (& Mrs Short)

September  2023  Class Names and Teachers

https://carltonprimary.setschools.uk/term-dates/


A Reminder we need your plastic bottle tops!   

Please support our participation in the excellent 

‘SchoolCycled’ project. We would love you to all start 

collecting any bottle tops (milk, soft drinks, cordial, 

shampoo etc etc) and bring them into school. The 

more we collect the more goodies school received and 

the better it is for the environment!  

Please  save all of your plastic bottle tops – regardless of what product they are from – and bring 
them into school.  Please also ask friends, family members and or neighbours  to support us with 
this! This is an ongoing project and we will be collecting bottle tops constantly over the years 
ahead.  

 

Tesco Community Grant : Carlton Primary School’s  Nature Garden Regeneration bid 

Attention everyone who shops at Tesco!  We are seeking financial support from the Tesco grant for 

our  Nature Garden Regeneration. This project is to develop our outdoor area where children can 

explore wildlife and develop outdoor forest school skills, whilst also learning about growing food 

and produce.  

As I shared last week,  our application to the Tesco Community Grants Scheme has been successful 

and our project will be put forward to a customer vote in Tesco stores. Voting has started this week  

and will run until  the end of September 2023.  

 

Which Tesco stores? 

• Selby, YO8 4QQ (Large  store) 

• Selby Brayton Exp, YO8 9EG (Small store)  
 

The project with the highest number of votes across our region will receive £1,500 (or the amount 

that was requested up to this value), the second placed project £1,000 (or the amount that was 

requested up to this value), and the third placed project £500.   

 

To vote, you will need to make a purchase within store of any value. You will receive one token per 

transaction and it's not necessary to purchase a carrier bag in order to receive a token 

We would love you to vote for our Nature Garden project if you visit either of these Tesco 

stores! Thank you in advance.  

  

 

 
 



Website and twitter reminder:   Check out our website and twitter feeds for  photos and examples 
of what is happening in each class in school. 

https://carltonprimary.setschools.uk/           https://twitter.com/CarltonPS_SET 

 
 
 
We only have two weeks left of this busy term. Here’s to a fantastic end of the school year.  
Have a good weekend! Thank you for your support of our school.  
 
 

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 

Developing lively, inquiring and creative minds  

 
 

 

https://carltonprimary.setschools.uk/
https://twitter.com/CarltonPS_SET

